Shanna Kuhlemier

From: Truckee Donner Public Utility District <webmaster@tdpud.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 5:04 PM

To: Shanna Kuhlemier

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Public Comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Public Comment

Submission #: 808026

IP Address: 216.151.183.195 **Submission Date:** 03/03/2021 5:03

Survey Time: 2 seconds

You have a new online form submission.

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Public Comment

Full Name

Email

Submit Comment

Can the Board provide some clarification on statements made during the 2/22 Board meeting? Director Bender expressed his desire for transparency and his concern for ratepayers dollars when discussing a \$70,000 severance agreement. However, members of the board including director Bender were silent when members of PUD staff were given \$50,000 and \$30,000 raises without public knowledge or review. Can this board and director bender provide clarity on how and when they seek to be transparent and care about ratepayer dollars?

Thank you,

Truckee Donner Public Utility District

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.